
Ms. Cintia NAGY, Head of Department for International Relations, Ministry of Energy, Hungary  

 

Hereby we would like to submit a comment regarding the Draft UNFC Supplemental Specifications 

for Groundwater Resources: 

 

Request to delete the part marked with bold letters in the last sentence of the second paragraph 

under the chapter „Groundwater Overview” - „Deep groundwater is used mainly for industrial water 

sources, energy production, and waste disposal.” 

 


